VISIT FROM A FIREFIGHTER - Y HACB IroCTeX - MOXAPHUK!
16 OCTOBER 2020
Reception, Year 1/2/3/4/5

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday 16" October 2020 Azbuka School will have a visit from a firefighter. Each term we have a
fire safety drill so we have decided to take this opportunity to remind the children about fire safety.
The children will learn about how to keep safe and discuss the importance of smoke alarms. The
Firefighter will talk about how to contact the fire station in case of an emergency and how can
firefighters help. He will also talk about his uniform and the importance of getting ready quickly for
when they get an emergency call.

This will be a fun visit for the children. Pictures of the day will be shared onto our school social media
site so keep an eye out.

Please be assured that all Covid safety measures have been taken prior to the visit and will be
carried out during the visit.

Thank you for your continued support,
Azbuka School

Joporue poautenu,

B 3Ty nATHMUUY, 16 oKTAb6pa 2020, Mbl }KAEM BaXKHOI0 rocTa - HACTOALLETO
noxapHuka! et cmoryT y3HaTb 06 3TOM onacHoi npodeccumn U3 NepBbIX YCT,
3a4aTb BOMPOCHI U YCAbILWAaTb MHTEPECHbIE UCTOPUN U AKTbI.

Mbl NOroBopMM O NOXKAapPHOM 6€30MaCHOCTM B HALLEM KaXKA04HEBHOM KU3HMU,
4YTO AenaTb eC/IN MOoXKap 3acTaHeT AOMa UM B LLKOJE, N NOYEMY TaK BaXKHO MMETb
CMUCTEMY NOXKAPHOWM CUTHANU3ALUMN.

Haw roctb noKaxeTt pebatam ¢opmy NoXKapHMKA, 06 BACHUT UM, KaK NoXKapHble
ycneBalT cobpaTbca TaK ObICTPO U ANS YEro 3TO HYXKHO.

POTOOTUET 0 BU3MTE ByAeT pa3meLleH Ha HALLEeN CTPaHUYKE B COLL CETU.
MorKanyicrta, NPoBepPANTE HOBOCTY.

Bce mepbl NpeaoCTOPOXKHOCTH, CBA3AHHbIE C CUTYaLLMEN KOPOHaBUpyca, byayT

cobntoaeHsbl.

Cnacurbo 3a Ball MHTEpPEC U NoAAEPKKY.
LLIkona A3bykKa.

This event is free of charge (with the support of Enrichment Grant from Garfield Foundation)



